The City of Winfield met in special session on Wednesday, February 2, 2022 at 5pm at Council Chambers, 115 N. Locust Street with Mayor Willie Bender presiding. Councilpersons present:  David Pieart, Tom Rodruck, Janet Reynolds, Jennifer Wade, and Randy Redlinger.  Others present:  Angie Oepping and JR Herrick.
Approval of Agenda-Approved by a motion of J. Wade, T. Rodruck 2nd Ayes-5, Nays-0 Carried.
Hart-Frederick Invoice-Council reviewed the most current invoice received for engineering services for the WWTP Improvements. Council is requesting that Hart-Frederick submit an itemized detail of the invoice outlining the duties that were performed.
Wastewater Improvement Plan Letter-Council reviewed the letter that JR Herrick had created in response to a DNR letter asking for a progress report on the WWTP Improvements. Council will take some time to review the options and discuss at the council meeting on 2/9/22. 
Budget Work Session, Fiscal Year 2023-The council reviewed the proposed budget and requested to make some changes to the budget.  New budget forms will be available at the next regular council meeting on Wednesday, February 9th at 5pm.
Adjournment-The meeting adjourned at 7:26pm by a motion of J. Wade, T. Rodruck 2nd Ayes-5, Nays-0 Carried. 

_____________________________				__________________________
Angie Oepping, City Clerk					Willie Bender, Mayor
